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6th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Christmas Events 2021 

 

We are determined that our children will have an audience this Christmas. I’m writing to 

you with more information about each of the events and the measures needed to keep 

everyone safe. 

 

Early Years (Nursery and Reception) Nativity – Friday 10th December at 2pm 

Tickets for this event will be limited to 2 per family and are £2 each and will be available on 

Parent Pay from today. Please purchase tickets by 12 noon on Thursday 9th December. This 

is an outdoor event but if the weather is severe it will move into the school hall. We do 

intend for this to be outdoors and the weather currently looks favourable. Entrance to the 

school field will be via the side gate on the path from 1.50pm. Tickets will need to be 

produced to gain entry. Drinks and refreshments will be available outside afterwards and 

children will be dismissed to their guests at the end of the Nativity. They will go home in 

their costumes. Please wash these and return the following week. 

 

Upper Key Stage 2 (Years 5 & 6) Worship in Church – Tuesday 14th December at 2pm 

Tickets for this event are limited to 2 per family and are £2 each and will be available on 

Parent Pay from Wednesday. Please purchase tickets by 12 noon on Monday 13th 

December. Please arrive at church for a prompt 2pm start with your tickets. After the 

worship children will return to school and refreshments will be available on the Orchard 

(weather permitting). 

 

Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) Nativity – Wednesday 15th December at 2pm 

Tickets for this event are limited to 2 per family and are £2 each and will be available on 

Parent Pay from Wednesday. Please purchase tickets by 12 noon on Tuesday 14th 

December. Entrance to school will be through the main entrance by Chrissy’s office. Tickets 

will be needed to get into the school building. This event will be in the school hall and 

refreshments will be available after the play in the hall and children will be dismissed to 

their guests. 
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Lower Key Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) Christingle – Thursday 16th December at 6pm 

Tickets will be limited to 2 per family and are £2 each and will be available on Parent Pay 

from Wednesday. Please purchase tickets by 12 noon on Wednesday 15th December. 

Children need to be brought to church for 5.45pm ready to start at 6pm. At the end of the 

service children will be dismissed to their guests. 

 

In order to keep our community safe in the run up to Christmas we would ask guests to take 

an LFD test on the day of the event you are attending. There will be no entry to events 

without tickets as we need to keep numbers strictly limited. As per national guidelines 

masks must be worn indoors and ideally outside as well and please observe social distance 

at all times. 

 

We very much hope you enjoy the events we have planned. The children have been working 

extremely hard and can not wait for you to see the events. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Rebecca Fowler 

Headteacher 


